

PTO OFFICER NOMINATION FORM

This year, the terms of our PTO <u>President</u>, Elementary School <u>Vice President</u> and <u>Secretary</u> Officer expire. Please consider one of these exciting positions for yourself, or nominate someone who would enjoy volunteering in our school community!

If you are interested in the position of **President**, Elementary School <u>Vice President</u> or <u>Secretary</u> or know someone who might be, please return this form to the school or contact the PTO via email at hbschoolspto@gmail.com

The goals of the PTO are:

- * To develop interest in education
- To encourage new families to join and actively participate in the PTO and school community
- To continue to provide, in conjunction with the Board of Education, curriculum enhancing cultural arts programs in our schools
- To raise funds as needed for various activities and programs
- To support parents and teachers through monthly meetings, guest speakers, and the volunteer program
- To provide fun activities for our children

*The term of each officer, the President, ES Vice President and Secretary, shall be two (2) years, from July 1, 2014 until June 30, 2016.

Please return this nomination form no later than Thursday, May 1st.
My nomination for PTO President is:
My nomination for Elementary School Vice President is:
My nomination for Secretary is:

*all Nominees will be confirmed prior to being placed on the ballot.